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Hello Alekka:  I would like share my comments with the Assembly and Boro staff regarding the Lutak Dock and the
proposed design contract.

I feel there is no rush to upgrade our existing infrastructure for getting the essential goods we need as a community
to survive and thrive.  The recent AML RORO dock and the adjacent AMHS dock are sufficient to meet all our
community needs for the foreseeable future.

It feels fiscally irresponsible to spend money on planning when it is possible our needs for a developed dock could
change drastically in the next few years.  I encourage all members to vote against this proposed contract.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Ben Kirkpatrick

mailto:rutzebach@hotmail.com
mailto:afullerton@haines.ak.us

